
Dear parents,  

 

On behalf of the Social Service Club, I am writing to invite you to participate in the “Walk 

for Water Walkathon”. Our Social Service Club is organizing this walkathon to raise funds 

for a charity called “ Water for Life”. 

 

Water for Life is a registered non-profit charity that seeks to provide clean water for people in 

need. 

 

The walkathon will be held on 25 February at 7:30 am. Students, staff, parents and other 

members of the school community can participate in the walkathon. The start point will be at 

Hong Kong School. 

 

You will enjoy lots of benefits by joining this event. First, you can raise money for water for 

life. Also, you can get a firsthand taste of hardships faced by people living in some of the 

world’s driest areas.  

 

If you have any questions, you can email us at ssclub@hks.edu.hk and you can register on the 

club’s website www.hksssc.edu.hk. 

 

We look forward to hearing from all of you. 

 

Yours faithifully, 

Rex Lee  

Rex Lee 

Social Service Club 

Hong Kong School 
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